
 

ALAC updates 

 

Policy updates:  

 

Statements approved by the ALAC 

Initial Report on the Protections for Certain Red Cross Names in all gTLDs – Policy 

Amendment Process  

The ALAC has always taken the position that as a humanitarian organization, 

and one that has been regularly the target of those seeking to fraudulently 

attract donations, the Red Cross should be afforded the courtesy of having 

its various identifiers protected at the second level in gTLD domain names. 

Short-Term Options to Adjust the Timeline for Specific Reviews  

Of the three options presented on the public comment, the ALAC prefers the 

option to commence RT work upon Board action on CCWG-WS2 

recommendations, to be started no later than end of June 2019. With this 

option, the review team will be in charge of the evaluation of implementation 

of prior review recommendations and other topics, with no duplication or 

overlap with CCWG-WS2 implementation.  

Long-Term Options to Adjust the Timeline of Reviews   

The ALAC approached the comment by separating it into two issues: (1) 

Organizational Reviews and (2) Specific Reviews. The ALAC recommended 

ICANN Org stop initiating Organizational Reviews until its is assessed how 

effective they have been and develop a methodology to allow them to be 

cost effective and effective overall. The ALAC also recommends changing the 

Bylaws to give the Board more flexibility with the timing of Specific Reviews 

going forward. 

Open Data Initiative Datasets and Metadata  

The ALAC made specific comments in relation to: (1) Centralized, easy access 

to properly organized data repository, (2) Types and value of data collected, 

lack of discernable information; (3) Uniformity of and responsibility for data; 

and (4) Privacy rights. Overall, the ALAC believes it would be useful if ICANN 

Org could assist in re-generating a list of datasets with suggestions on what 

downstream or upstream information can possibly be gleaned from each 

dataset.  
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The ICANN regional office is understaffed to conduct the activities 

recommended in the draft: Only one staff member is in Nairobi. 

Among the recommendations outlined, the most important cannot be 

implemented without human resources to promote local engagement and 

strengthen ICANN operations within Africa. An increased number of African 

ICANN staff has to be seriously considered, taking into account diversity and 

gender equity. 

African participation within ICANN constituencies should be strengthened. 

Africa is well represented within the At-Large community and the 

Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC), but not within other SOs and ACs. 

 

At-Large Review 

As per the Board resolution the ALAC has formed the At-large Review 

Implementation Group for the purpose of the review implementation.  
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